
Come with us on the journey of a 
lifetime  

Article by:  
Dagmar Raaj  
Trainer & Assessor @ Himilo Training  
 
Our recently introduced course ‘Computer Skills for work and life’ has proved really popular with 
our community. Due to demand we’re starting a second course on 7th December 2016, running 
on Wednesday afternoons.  
This course fits in well with the new training approach at Himilo Training. Instead of running 
traditional ESOL classes we are inviting our clients on a learning journey to develop their English 
language whilst learning other skills. During our E1 Computer course students will start with 
learning how to switch a computer on and off, moving on to Health and Safety and Online 
Security, after which we look at Email communication and working with word documents. At the 
end of the course the student should be able to use the computer as a tool to support their 
English learning skills, e.g. using a thesaurus when writing on the computer to improve their 
texts or undertaking an internet search, which can help them with travel planning or job search. 
Once students feel confident about using those tools they can more easily progress to higher 
level courses, like the Level 1 Introduction to Health, Social Care and Children and Young 
People's Settings course which started earlier this month.  
 

 

 
 


